
19th April 2024

Dear Parents
Happy Easter to you all (although I know our Greek families have a few more weeks to go before they can 
celebrate!) and to our Muslim families, Happy Eid! I hope that you all had an opportunity to rest and relax over
the holidays. Welcome to the summer term, it promises to be an action packed few months.

Siobhan – On Monday it was the first anniversary of the death of Siobhan, the special lady who had been our 
Welfare Assistant for the last two decades. We marked her anniversary on Thursday with a special Mass.  We were 
delighted to welcome members of her family and past members of staff to this celebration. Thanks also to Fr 
David who blessed a new bench, clematis plant and a wildlife garden, which you can find in the infant playground 
outside class 2G.  Please come and sit on the bench when you are in school! Fr David also blessed us all with Holy 
Water – ask your child if they remember getting soaked!  It brought great joy which tied in with our Easter 
celebrations!  Siobhan will always be fondly remembered and the occasion was a fitting memorial for her.

Mini-marathon – Good luck to all the fifty children from Years 3, 
4, 5 and 6 who are running the mini-marathon on Sunday.  Miss 
Dalton gave out the bibs on Wednesday and all parents will be 
responsible for their own child on the day. We’ll look forward to 
seeing the photos and hearing all about it next week.

Uniform - Now we are in the summer term, there is 
the option of wearing a green gingham summer dress 
(including all-in-one shorts design). Shirts and tie are 
still expected – not white t-shirts – this is not our 
uniform and ties are NOT optional.
For PE days, please ensure your child is wearing the
school green t-shirt, green shorts and in colder 
weather, green jogging bottoms over their shorts with 
trainers.  The school jumper can be worn or a green 
sweat top. Designer labels must be avoided please, so 
it doesn’t become a competition amongst the children 
to look “the coolest/best” etc!!!

OPAL – New storage sheds were built over the Easter holiday, 
which means we can introduce more things to the playgrounds. 
A big thank you to Lindsey and Miss Bowling who came in over 
the holidays to do a big sort out!  It’s the cosy corner and mud 
kitchen coming next!  If any of you have any baby dolls that you 
no longer need/use, would you consider donating them (not
Barbie doll style).
Also if you have any old pots, pans, utensils that do not have any 
sharp edges, please would you donate them too? Thank you!

Have a lovely weekend, kind regards, Kate Baptiste, Headteacher


